AVON HISTORICAL COMMISSION MEETING

NOVEMBER 12, 2015
4:00 P.M.

HELD AT THE ASSESSORS OFFICE IN TOWN HALL

MEETING OPENED AT 4 P.M.

PRESENT: MATT FERRO, LINDA CHUTE, PAUL CHUTE, AND BRUCE LANE
INTRODUCED NEW MEMBER, MATT FERRO, TO OTHER MEMBERS
REVIEWED PICTURES OF THE TOWN IN THE ARCHIVES

REVIEWED MAIL

DISCUSSED CATALOGGING THE PICTURES AND ARTIFACTS IN ARCHIVES
DISCUSSED DAMAGE TO CRANE STORE PHOTO IN MEETING ROOM

MEETING ADJOURNED AT 5:45 P.M.

BRUCE LANE, CHAIRMAN
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